


March 28, 2022


Re: 5 unit condominium complete at 148 Myrtle St. 


To whom it may concern, 


My company, Robinson Landscaping Service, would be providing the landscaping and snow 
removal services for the 5 unit complete at 148 Myrtle St if approved by the City of Melrose. 


We regularly plow and provide snow removal services for complexes of this size and larger with 
similar or less space to store the snow on site. 


A storm event of less than 4” would be able to be managed onsite by my company. Any storm 
event resulting in 4” or more would be loaded in to dump trucks via bobcat and removed from 
the site. 


We have worked on several projects with Brown Dog Properties and have provided the 
maintenance work post-sale for those projects and are planning to do so for this projects as 
well. 


Sincerely, 


Brian Robinson

Owner

Robinson Landscaping Services



